
The Keremeos Creek wildfire (K50863), 21 kilometres southwest of Penticton is estimated at 7,017 hectares 

and classified as Being Held.  

At this stage, the wildfire will not likely spread beyond predetermined boundaries under forecast conditions. 

Unburnt fuels at a safe distance from established control lines will continue to burn at low intensity and 

smoke will be visible to the surrounding communities. This is common with large wildfires and will continue 

until significant rainfall or snowfall. If you see smoke coming from well within a fire’s perimeter and the area 

is surrounded by black, burned material, this is typically not a concern. However, smoke rising from green, 

unburned fuel or from outside a fire’s perimeter should be reported immediately. These smokes may contin-

ue to be visible  for the coming weeks.  
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